
June 10, 2022
Construction Alert # 26:

•  On Wednesday, June 8, 2022, Commissioner Manolo Reyes and Miami DDA staff  visited several stores 
   and restaurants within the Flalgler construction corridor to distribute Flagler Recovery Grant checks.  
•  $2,000 dollar checks were distributed to forty (40) diff erent ground fl oor businesses within the construction          
    zone to help off set operating expenses.  The total amount distributed was $80,000.00.
•  This was the second round of grants, after $5,000 per business was distributed last year.
•  That brings the total amount of grant relief to over $185,000 thus far.
•  To read more about this program, click here: https://www.nbcmiami.com/news/local/aff ected-by-
construction-fl agler-street-businesses-get-fi nancial-help/2780207/


